

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education National Capital Region DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS

Den

San Francisco High School Compound, Misamis St. Bago Bantay, Quezon City

July 27, 2009

MEMORANDUM TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendents
Division/District Supervisors
Pura V. Kalaw ES Principal
Jose P. Laurel HS Principal
Guidance Teachers of P.V. Kalaw ES and J.P. Laurel HS

- 1. Reprinted at the back is a letter from Ms. Zenaida Rosales, CPTCSA (Center for the Prevention and Treatment of Child Sexual Abuse) Executive Director, dated July 23, 2009, the contents of which are self-explanatory for the information and guidance of the concerned.
- 2. Attention is invited to paragraph 2 of the attached letter.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

VICTORIA Q. FUENTES
Schools Division Superintendent

Sup./M.Ganaden/Beth

CENTER FOR THE PREVENTION & TREATMENT OF CHILD SEXUAL ABUSE

122-C Matanimik St., U.P. Village 1101 Quezon City
Telefax. (632) 434-7528, 426-7839 • Email: optosa@mydestiny.net • Website www.optosa.org

... reaching children through schools

July 23, 2009

DR. VICTORIA Q. FUENTES
Schools Division Superintendent
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION - QUEZON CITY
San Francisco Compound, Misamis St.
Bago Bantay, Quezon City

Attention: Ms. Estrella Merca

Values Education Supervisor

Dear Dr. Fuentes:

Greetings from CPTCSA!

The Center for the Prevention and Treatment of Child Sexual Abuse with the support from American Women's Club of the Phils is planning to hold a 3-day training on Personal Safety Lessons in August as part of the PSL expansion in Quezon City. For this activity, we are targeting untrained teachers from Pura Kalaw Elementary School (12 character education teachers, the principal and guidance counselor) and Jose P. Laurel High School (8 values education teachers, the principal and guidance counselor) of Project 4, Quezon City.

In this connection, we would like to ask your permission to allow us to train 12 character education teachers (2 teachers for each grade level) and 8 values education teachers (2 teachers for each year level), together with the principals and guidance counselors of above mentioned schools.

Also, may we humbly request your office to allow our new CPTCSA staff to teach Personal Safety Lessons to pupils/students in the said schools as part of her familiarization with the PSL project.

We are hoping for your consideration on this request. We will conduct follow-up on this matter for the next few days. Thank you very much for your continued support to our mission to protect children from sexual abuse.

Sincerely yours,

CPTCSA Executive Director